
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
March 19, 2021 
 
 

COVID-19 VACCINE APPOINTMENT UPDATE – LINCOLN COUNTY, NC 

Lincolnton, NC – The Lincoln County Health Department will offer open scheduling for first dose 

COVID-19 vaccines to individuals in Groups 1-3 (Priority Groups) next week. Appointments will be on 

Thursday, March 25th and Friday, March 26th.  As vaccine supply continues to remain low, there will be 

a limited number of appointments made available.   

The health department will use an online appointment system for the Thursday and Friday slots for 

appointments next week. Anyone with an appointment will be asked to bring in a print out of their 

appointment confirmation or proper identification. For people in the eligible priority group that do not 

have the means for online scheduling, the health department will reserve an allocation that can be 

made by phone at 704-479-2206.  

The appointment slots will be made available online Tuesday, March 23th at 9am EST. The vaccine 

appointment link can be found at http://www.lincolncounty.org/2355/COVID-19-Vaccination-

Information under “Schedule an Appointment-Health Department-Lincolnton.” The health 

department will provide additional opportunities for open scheduling of appointments as vaccine 

supply allows. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Media Contacts:  
Laney Avery, Lincoln County Health  Ronnie Rombs, Lincoln County PIO 
lavery@lincolncounty.org   rdrombs@lincolncounty.org 
(704) 735-3001    (704)685-2559     
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